
Feed  stomach  while  helping  Villa
Maria
For one night, food will be the way to Villa Maria’s heart.

Friends of Villa Maria, Timonium, is hosting a pep rally Sept. 9 at Bill Bateman’s in
Towson to raise money (and fill bellies) before the eighth annual Walk/Run for Kids’
Sake takes place Sept. 20.

The pep rally begins at 6 p.m. and runs until midnight at 7800 York Road in Towson.

Bill Bateman’s will donate 10 percent of the evening’s profits to Villa Maria, but
customers must present the special Villa Maria flyer. Call 410-252-4700, ext. 211, to
get the flyer.

RSVP to lfrederi@cc-md.org if you plan to attend.
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